
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A6075 BECK LANE, 
 SUTTON IN ASHFIELD) (40 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 (4728)  

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services. For work relating to the introduction of the new housing development on 

Beck Lane, Sutton in Ashfield. 

 It is proposed to introduce a 40mph Speed Limit on Beck Lane from a point 135 metres 

north-east of its junction with Mansfield Road, Sutton in Ashfield in a north-easterly direction 

for 406 metres. The lower speed limit will help to improve road safety for pedestrians and 

road users. 

 

The proposals will be advertised along with notices displayed on site. A plan showing the 

proposals (drawing number H/MN/3901/01) is attached along with a copy of the site notice. 


